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December 15, 1966

Dr, H. B. Stenzel

Shell Development Company
Box 481

Houston 4, Texas 77001

Dear Henryk:

You have not answered my letter of November 2, 1966, inquiring
about your work on oysters. I had hoped that I might see you at the
GSA meetings, but evidently you could not come. I had a pleasant
visit with Gordon Rittenhouse and Bob Perkins.

Typesetting on bivalves continues to go ahead steadily. Are you
intending to send me the oysters?

With cordial personal best wishes and greetings of the season,

Sipgerely,

Raymohd C. Moore

cc: N. D. Newell





